
Dear Commissioners: 
 
I have owned my home in Cathedral Park for 18 years. I cannot believe that you would even consider the 
Pembina Terminal. 
 
Take a look at a map. St Johns already has explosive oil trains running through miles of old chemical 
tanks along the river to the east. We have threat of a huge oil terminal in Vancouver, to our west. And 
now you want to add a propane terminal at the tip of our peninsula? This proposal is insane. 
 
We in St. John's area already host multiple superfund sites and have some of the worst air in the 
continental United States. Now you want to threaten us with explosive materials on all sides?  
 
It's time to stop treating North Portland as a dumping ground for dirty, dangerous industry. We will not 
stand for it. 
 
You cannot threaten the lives of a large percentage of this city's population just to create a handful of 
jobs--not if you want to keep your own jobs. 
 
Kate Schmitt 
9617 North Willamette Blvd  
Portland OR 97203 
 
 
Kate Schmitt <ks.pacific@gmail.com> 


